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NetEnt’s chairman of the board of directors 
transfers shareholding 
 
The chairman of the board of directors of NetEnt, Vigo Carlund, has transferred his 
shareholding in NetEnt to a Swedish investment savings account 
(Investeringssparkonto) from a foreign endowment insurance account. The Swedish 
financial services authority, Finansinspektionen, has registered the transaction as a 
corporate insider share purchase. Vigo Carlund’s total shareholding in NetEnt is 
however unchanged at 601,000 class B shares.  

 
For additional information please contact: 
Vigo Carlund, Chairman of the Board of Directors, NetEnt AB (publ) 
Phone: 08-57 85 45 00 
vigo.carlund@kinnevik.se 
 
Maria Hedengren, CFO, NetEnt AB (publ) 
Phone: 08-57 85 45 00 
maria.hedengren@netent.com 
 
 
About NetEnt 
NetEnt AB (publ) is a leading digital entertainment company, providing premium gaming solutions to the 
world’s most successful online casino operators. Since its inception in 1996, NetEnt has been a true 
pioneer in driving the market with thrilling games powered by a cutting-edge platform. NetEnt is committed 
to helping customers stay ahead of the competition, is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm (NET–B) and 
employs 700 people in Stockholm, Malta, Kiev, Gothenburg, Gibraltar and New Jersey. www.netent.com 
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